North Edinburgh Young
People’s Forum Short Film
Sessions
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This week there will be some short film sessions by young
people attending the forum. The ideas so far are looking at
safety — in relation to motorbikes, parks/ green space and
some thoughts about the area/community.

The idea is to make a short film about it, with the young
people taking photos and doing the filming with some support
from Forum members. They will also edit it and then the young
people will have the final say on what it looks like.

This will be the first time NEYPF have tried this although
they have done two mini younger youth forum sessions before,
they were been based around sport, art and drama focusing on
anti-bullying and the community.

For more information on the forum give them a like on Facebook

Sessions will be on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday
West Pilton Neighbourhood Centre

Aimed at children Primary 3 to 7

10.30am till 12pm

Submitted by Robert Pearson
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